18th November,1920.

General Sir Arthur Currie, CeMsGe, KeCeBo

Principal McGill University,
MONTREAL.

Dear Sir Arthur,

I have much pleasure in informing you,
with further reference to your

letter of the
14th instant, that the Records

Branch state that
the vadge in question will be sent to ex-Pte

Mﬁ CM& tkl .

Yours sincerely,




